
Welcome Fabulous EDUPRIZE Families, 
     My name is Debbie Decker and I am so happy that I will be your child’s online teacher 
this year! This is my 27th year of teaching and I have loved every minute! I have been 
teaching at EDUPRIZE for 13 years and this will be my 4th year teaching EDUPRIZE Online 
Instruction (EOI).  Our classroom will include 1st, 2nd, and 3rd grades. There will be 
occasional times when we are all together (announcements, holidays, celebrations, and 
Cottage), but most instruction will be in small groups, per grade level. It will be such an 
exciting and full year of learning! Together we will enjoy the following cottages:   
Bug Farm, Plymouth Plantation, Oceanography, and American Boutique   
     I look forward to meeting you at our Zoom Open House and beginning this new school 
year together. I will send you the link prior to that date. There will be a contract again this 
year, outlining the requirements of online students (amount of time spent on classwork, 
homework, etc.).  If you have any special concerns regarding your child, please contact me 
by email and I will respond as soon as possible.  I love having open communication and 
believe it is one of the keys to a successful and enjoyable school year!     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Please complete the online forms to tell me more about your wonderful child:  
Mrs. Decker’s Forms 
Please scroll down to see the list of supplies your child will need for this school year.  
Thank you for entrusting me with the care of your sweet child.  I promise to provide them 
with a year full of learning in a safe and fun environment!  I’m looking forward to meeting 
you and your child soon and getting our fabulous year together started. 

                                                                               Sincerely, 
                                                                               Mrs. Decker                                                                                                        
                                                                                         

 

IMPORTANT EAGLE INFO! 

Open House Date: Thursday, July 18, 2024          Recommended Time for Our Class:   
                                                               Zoom 10:00 - 11:30 

Reminder: please check www.eduprizeschools.net for updates and changes 

Program: EDUPRIZE Online Instruction  
Schedule:  8:30 am-1:30 pm Mon-Thur 
  9:00 am to 12:00 pm Fridays 

  

  

Building #   Zoom 
Teacher email address: 

debbie.decker@eduprizeschools.net 

You will receive an email with the Zoom link                      
for Open House. 

The first day of school is TUESDAY, JULY 23, 2024.   
All students must be on-time and present the entire day to be considered enrolled at 

EDUPRIZE. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfZtZp_fQe33ZGid48Uulv2sw-bmL9UmMuCdkEPh89xG_kGCw/viewform?usp=pp_url


                                                                                    
                                                                              

                                                                                                            

Student Supply List      
Mrs. Decker’s class 2024-25 

 
The following is a list of supplies that your child will need for the upcoming school year.   

* Computer headphones (not earbuds) 
* Science notebook  
* 2 packages of black, skinny Expo Dry Erase Markers (at least 8) 
* 1 box of crayons or colored pencils 
* 20 (or more) pencils   
* Pair of children’s scissors 
* 4 glue sticks 

                                                 
     

 

                       Thank you so much!      
 
Looking forward to meeting you soon!       
 

 
                                            Mrs. Decker 

 


